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Employee of the Year 

Each year we chose a member of the team as ‘Employee 

of the Year’. This year, we are delighted to announce 

Skye has won this award. Skye 

shows high levels of commitment 

to her role, has a calm and 

nurturing nature, and is loved by 

all the children in pre school and 

throughout the nursery. Well done 

Skye, enjoy your well deserved 

prize.  

 

 

Is your child due to start school in September 2025? 

If your child was born between 1st September 

2020 and 31st August 2021 then they will be due 

to start school in September 2025.  

Applications for Hampshire schools close 15th 

January 2025.   

 

 

Dates For The Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Event Details  
Tuesday 24th 

December 2024 

Christmas Eve 

Last day before 

Christmas 

Nursery closes at 

4pm for the 

Christmas break. 

Thursday 2nd  

January 2025 

Nursery re-opens  Nursery reopens as 

usual after 

Christmas break. 

Friday 18th April & 

Monday 21st April 

Good Friday & Easter 

Monday 

Bank Holidays- 

Nursery Closed 

Event dates for 2025 to follow in our next 

Newsletter 



 

Food Hygiene 

Over the Autumn term we had our annual 

visit from Environmental Health. We are 

delighted to announce we received a grade 5 

rating during this visit. Thank you to Danny 

(nursery chef) for his ongoing effort to 

achieve this.  

Christmas Fair 

We held our Christmas Fair on Saturday 7th December. 

This year we had a gingerbread theme where children 

were able to make a gingerbread tree decoration, 

decorate a ginger biscuit, explore the sensory tray and 

playdough, along with lots of other activities. There was 

then the opportunity to see Father Christmas and enjoy 

some refreshments. Thank you to the families who 

attended. We had a great turn out.  

 

Extra Session Bookings 

We can take requests for extra sessions up to one month in advance. Please 

request these via email and we will accommodate where possible. Thank you. 

It has been an extremely busy year for us here at Ringwood Day 

Nursery. We would like to thank our families for their ongoing 

support and wish you all a wonderful Christmas and New Year. 

 

From Katie, Michaela and the Team at Ringwood Day 

Nursery. 


